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Loving one another, building each other up 

 

13th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Viney Hill Christian Education Centre – Friday 20th June 2025 
 
As part of your child’s Wellbeing Champion role, they have been invited to take part in an activity session 
at Viney Hill Christian Education Centre. 
 
This will take place on Friday 20th June and will involve the children and staff being taken by minibus to 
Viney Hill where they will take part in some wellbeing activities and an orienteering challenge.  They will 
leave school at 9.00 a.m. and will be back at school for the end of the school day.  
 
They will need to wear clothing that you don’t mind getting muddy and ensure that they are dressed for 
the weather. They will also need to take a packed lunch and plenty to drink.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
Hayley McGoldrick  
Head Teacher  
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Wellbeing Champion visit to Viney Hill Christian Education Centre – 20th June 2025 
 
My child ………………………………………………………… has permission to attend the above visit. I understand that 
they will be travelling by minibus. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………..  Dated …………………………………. 
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